
Anyone who knows me knows my love 
for crazy, wild socks! So with the upcom-
ing Mitzvah Day here at TSS on Sunday, 
April 16, 2023 during Religious School, I 
will be collecting new socks for men, 
women, and children  experiencing 
homelessness and donating them to a 
nonprofit organization called Sock It To 
Em. Unfortunately, socks are the number 
one clothing need of those  experiencing 
homelessness.  

So please feel free to drop off new socks 
here at TSS in the box in the main lobby. 

Thanks– Jordan 
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